
 

 

Arizona FFLA Chapter Report 

2017 

January 04, 2018 

 

Membership:  19 (loss of 4 from 2017) 

 

Carry forward:  $825.28 

 

2017: 

No statewide communications were conducted during the year. 

Assisted several people interested in Arizona lookouts 

The Dave Lorenz Collection at NAU was expanded with 124 images on-line 

 

Goals for 2018: 

-Possibly attend Western meeting  

-Add former sites to FFLA data base 

-Revisit several active Forest Service fire lookouts 

-Continue with presentations on Arizona Fire Lookout System. 

 

 

Dave Lorenz 

Fire Lookout Research 

Forest Fire Lookout Association 

Director Arizona 

 

16820 E. Pintail CT 

Fountain Hills, AZ 85268-4028 

928-607-8373 

 


